

Parks, Jazel

From: RidsResPmdaMail Resource *RES*
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 12:19 PM
To: Santiago, Patricia
Subject: RE: Extension Request WITS 201000119/SECY-2010-0166 - Provide the Commission Options for Proceeding on Future Uses for Level 3 (PRAs)

WITS 20700117 & 200800373 – No updates from SECY, but EDO has approved the new due date of 6/30/11. We are in good shape!
Kevin

From: Santiago, Patricia
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 11:49 AM
To: RidsResPmdaMail Resource
Subject: Re: Extension Request WITS 201000119/SECY-2010-0166 - Provide the Commission Options for Proceeding on Future Uses for Level 3 (PRAs)

Great. You got both divisions. Anything on pra or soarca from now on we need to cc both dsa and dra. Thanks

Sent from an NRC BlackBerry
Patricia Santiago
(b)(6)

RES

From: RidsResPmdaMail Resource
To: ExtensionRequest, EDO
Cc: Lui, Christiana; Coe, Doug; Uhle, Jennifer; Gibson, Kathy; Armstrong, Kenneth; Santiago, Patricia; Hudson, Daniel; Bowman, Gregory; Sheron, Brian; Lyons, James
Sent: Thu Oct 28 11:42:22 2010
Subject: Extension Request WITS 201000119/SECY-2010-0166 - Provide the Commission Options for Proceeding on Future Uses for Level 3 (PRAs)

Task Number: WITS 201000119/SECY-2010-0166 – Provide the Commission Options for Proceeding on Future Uses for Level 3 Probabilistic Risk Assessments (PRAs)

Current EDO Due Date:
January 31, 2011 (Current SECY Due Date: February 7, 2011)

Requested Due Date to EDO:
June 30, 2011 (Requested Due Date to SECY: July 7, 2011)

Justification for and/or circumstances as to why extension is necessary:

On February 18, 2010, during the Annual Commission Briefing on Research Programs, Performance, and Future Plans, RES briefed the Commission

[Redacted area containing (b)(5)]

RES

On September 27, 2010, the staff requested an extension of the due date for submitting the Commission paper that will provide both the results of the completed State-of-the-Art Reactor Consequence Analysis (SOARCA) pilot study and recommendations for if and how to proceed with additional analyses for other plant and containment configurations. The extension request was submitted to allow time to complete additional

H/2

analyses, external outreach, and public review activities. On September 29, 2010, OEDO approved an extension to June 30, 2011 for submission to OEDO, and requested SECY reset the due date to July 7, 2011. The latter request is still under consideration by SECY and the Commission.

On October 5, 2010, the staff submitted a Commissioners' Assistants (CA) note (ML102780604) to notify the Commission of its plans for completing the SOARCA study.

(b)(5)

EX-5

(b)(5)

EX-5

Name and statement of approval by responsible Division Director (or higher):

Brian W. Sheron, Director, Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research